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2nd February 2023 

This week has been all about getting stuck and how this 
can feel to us. Using our Book of the Week ‘Tilda Tries 

again’ we have explored are feelings when things become 
a little tricky or hard. 

The EYFS Team 

Book of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tilda's world is just as she likes it . . . until one 
day, it turns completely UPSIDE DOWN. All of a 

sudden, everything is topsy-turvy, and nothing 
feels right. Things that were once easy now 

seem incredibly challenging. 
Can Tilda discover a new way to approach her 

problems and believe in herself? 
Bold, bright and empowering, this is an inspiring 
story about coping with difficult situations. It's 

the ideal book for helping children to build 
resilience and embrace a 'can do' approach to 

life. 

Literacy  

This week we have continued to exercise our 
comprehensive skills using ‘Tilda Tries Again’. We 

have been exploring the meaning of different 
phrases and vocabulary including ‘here world was 
turned upside-down’ and ‘topsy turvey’. We have 

been discussing reason behind why Tilda feel this 
way and applying it to our own experiences as well 

as using what we have read to understand different 
parts of the story. We end the week writing simple 

sentences about the character, ‘Tilda’, 

Phonics Phase 3 

 

 

 
Maths 

This week has been all about children seeing 
numbers and explaining how they see that 
number, with numbers up to 10. Numbers 
are made up of many different variations 
( 1+1+1 =3, 2+ 1 = 3, 0 +3 = 3). The children 
have been exploring the many different 

compositions of numbers up to 10. We have 
also been adding two numbers together to 

explore number bonds and have continued to 

exercise our recall of one more and one less.  

Please complete Week 4 of the red Maths 
No problem book and bring back on 

Thursday 9th February 2023. 

Understanding the World, Expressive Arts 
and Design and Physical Development  

This week has had a big focus on things we 
can do and things that we find a little 

tricky and cannot do yet. We have been 
talking to friends about different things 
we will practise so that one day we can do 

them. We have also been taking part in lots 
of indoor and outdoor challenges including 

completing and make obstacle courses.  

Tricky words 

he 

she 

we 

Next Week  

Next week we will be continue to look at ‘Tilda 
tries again’ but we will be exploring what we can 
do when we find something hard or get stuck on 

something we want to do.  


